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Ul R ccent and upcoming

medical
—centre changes

Care Ist July saw the change of

. Medicare care planning. Now
Plcmnmg known as a Chronic Condition
Management Plan, these now
only need to be done once
with reviews each 3 months.
Please speak to your GP or our
nurse for more information.

New Fees Script repeat requests.
As of 1°* October 2025, a

private fee of $25 will apply for
all over the phone, or non-
appointment script requests.

. Mental Health Care plans will
N New Extension no longer be bulk billed and
will attract a fee that will

We are currently in the attract a Medicare rebate.
construction phase of our new Please speak to our reception
extension. There will be a new staff or your GP for more
pathology room, consulting information
rooms and offices, along with
new flooring and a bright new
look to the waiting room. This
extension will accommodate 2
new GPs arriving 2026.
Completion of this extension
will be by January 2026.

Requests for support letters
and applications such as
NDIS, Pension applications,
Housing trust etc will attract
a private fee of a minimum
of $400. Your GP will be
happy to provide a quote
prior to completion.

Please visit our facebook page to support some of our team participating in
The Bloody Long Walk on October 26th. All monies raised goes toward
supporting people with Mitochondrial Disease
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o’halloran — GP Update

]
medical
— ce n t re Dr Leo We are excited to announce

Whitehead thotDrleo Whitehead has
successfully been granted
Fellowship of the Royal
Australian College of General
Practitioners.

‘ l ‘ ‘"H ‘H Dr Eddie As part of Dr Inyong omd. .
| | il Inyang Dr Camoens ongoing trqlnl.ng,
they are currently enrolled in
' and the RACGP's Fellowship

Dr Cephy Program. Unfortunately, a

camoens major part of this program
requires them to work in a

rural practice which now sees
them with reduced consulting
days at O’Halloran Medical
Centre. This is only temporary
and we hope to see their
consulting hours back to
fulltime at the end of 2026.

Feedback we welcome your feedback
at any time, whether good or
bad. We've made this
process simple. Simply scan
the QR code to the left and
you will be directed to our
feedback page.

N www.ohalloranmedical.com.au

Finding skin cancer early gives you the best chance of successful treatment.
It is important that you know your skin well so you can notice any changes early. It is
recommended that you check all of your skin regularly and see your doctor as soon as
possible if you notice any changes.



